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23 November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
I would like to say a huge welcome back to our Year 2 family today. It is so lovely to have the children back 
filling the corridors with their laughter and excitement. It was only 10 days but if felt longer and it didn’t 
feel quite right without them here so we are all very pleased with their return. 
 
I would also like to say a huge thank you to you, your support and kind words of encouragement 
throughout the closure made everything seem easier and more manageable, and you have also worked so 
hard with your child/children to ensure the work has been completed and to such a high standard. The 
high levels of engagement have meant the children have settled straight back in today without any gaps 
in their learning, so thank you so much for working so hard. We do understand and can appreciate it is not 
easy when you yourselves are trying to work from home or have to juggle home life and work around 
these periods of isolation. It’s not fun and it’s not easy!  
 
We always appreciate your thoughts and would love to know how the period of isolation felt from your 
point of view, it helps us to know if we got the process right or not, and as our first bubble closure you 
were our path finders! Could you please spend a few minutes filling in the Google Form as this will help us 
with any future bubble closures.  Please complete by Monday 30 November. 
 
Please click on this link to fill in our quick Google Form:  https://forms.gle/6HAvrEGmeDCFnrUr5.  
 
Thank you again. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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